PUBLIC NOTICE

BODY BLISS GRAND RE-OPENING MIXER
320 N STATE ROUTE 89A, STE Q
IN THE SINAGUA PLAZA

Thursday September 30, 2021, 5:30 - 7:30 pm
320 N State Route 89A, Ste Q, Sedona AZ 86336

This is to notify the public that members of the Sedona City Council have been invited to Body
Bliss’ Grand Re-Opening Mixer on Thursday, September 30, 2021, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. in the
Sinagua Plaza, 320 N State Route 89A Ste Q, Sedona, AZ 86336.

While this is not an official City Council Meeting, because of the potential that quorums of City
Council, Commissions, Boards or Committees may be present at one time, public notice is given
for this event.

Dossant et 09/23/2021

Teresah Arthur Date
Executive Assistant to the City Manager's Office

Date posted at physical locations: _09/23/2021
Staff Initials: DJ




